26 February 1973

MEMORANDUM FOR: Mr. Howard Osborn

Director of Security

SUBJECT

: Note of Appreciation

1. The support and assistance furnished by your colleagues during my 17-25 February trip to Honolulu was outstanding, impressive and greatly appreciated.

2. Unfortunately, I did not write down the names of all the
gentlemen involved but one of your associates materialized at every
point on my itinerary. When I went to National Airport on Saturday,
17 February, a gentleman from your local office was waiting at the
check-in counter to render any assistance necessary and ensure that
inspection procedures for my flight were being properly implemented

STAT

Approved For Release 2004/10/28: CIA-RDP80R01720R000800040025-9

3. Outstanding performance is, of course, something we have all come to accept as the norm for the Office of Security, but I wanted you to know how much I personally appreciated the assistance given to me during my recent trip. I would also appreciate it if you could arrange for appropriate thanks to be extended individually to each one of your colleagues who participated in this exercise.

George A. Canyon, In

George A. Carver, Jr.
Special Assistant for Vietnamese Affairs

STAT